
$379,900 - 103 Shore Road, West Chezzetcook
MLS® #202423088 

$379,900
3 Bedroom, 1.00 Bathroom, 1,048 sqft
Residential on 0.68 Acres

31-C, West Chezzetcook, NS

Welcome to your cozy retreat with stunning
water views of Chezzetcook Inlet! This
adorable story-and-a-half home features three
bedrooms, perfect for starting your new
chapter. The updated kitchen and bathroom
offer modern comforts, while the spacious
primary bedroom provides a serene escape.
Enjoy the warmth of the woodstove on chilly
evenings and the convenience of main floor
laundry. Step outside to your private back
deck, ideal for summer barbecues or quiet
mornings with a coffee in hand. The front deck
invites you to take in the picturesque
surroundings. With a detached and wired
garage, you'll have plenty of space for your
hobbies or extra storage. This charming
property combines comfort and functionality,
making it the perfect place to call home. Don't
miss your chance to experience life on the
beautiful Eastern Shore!

Essential Information

MLS® # 202423088

Price $379,900

Bedrooms 3

Bathrooms 1.00

Full Baths 1

Square Footage 1,048

Acres 0.68

Type Residential



Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Closed

Date Sold December 12th, 2024

Community Information

Address 103 Shore Road

Area Halifax - Dartmouth

District 31-Lawrencetown, Lake Echo, Porters Lake

Sub-District 31-C

City West Chezzetcook

County Halifax

Province NS

Postal Code B0J 2L0

Amenities

Utilities Electric, Cable Connected, Electricity Connected, Phone Connected

Parking Spaces 2

Parking Detached, 1.5, Wired, Gravel, Multiple Driveways

# of Garages 2

View Bay, Ocean

Is Waterfront Yes

Waterfront Waterfront, Ocean Front

Interior

Interior Features High Speed Internet

Appliances Stove, Dishwasher, Dryer, Washer, Refrigerator

Heating Baseboard, Hot Water

# of Stories 1

Stories One and One Half

Has Basement Yes

Basement Unfinished

Exterior

Lot Description 0.5 to 0.99 Acres, Cleared, Rolling Slope

Roof Asphalt

Construction Vinyl Siding

Foundation Concrete Perimeter, Stone

School Information



Elementary Porters Lake Elementary School

Middle Gaetz Brook Junior High School

High Eastern Shore District High School

Additional Information

Zoning RE

Listing Details

Listing Office Engel & Volkers
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